


payment levels after January 1, 2022 that are significantly higher than the default out-of-network 
QP A. Our reduction proposal, for a December 15, 2021 effective date, is -15%. We ask that 
you respond to this letter indicating your intention to agree, or providing a specific, comparable 
counterproposal. If we are able to reach agreement on the rate reduction we will quickly provide 
a simple rate amendment for your execution. If we are unable to reach agreement on the 
reduction, our intention is to proceed with identifying and executing on terminations of outlier 
contracts where the out-of-network QP A will result in significant savings to the benefit of our 
customers. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request and your response before November 21, 
2021. We hope and trust that we can update and maintain our ongoing partnership for January 1, 
2022 and well beyond. If you have any questions, please contact  

. 

Sincerely, 
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Mark Werner 
Vice President, Provider Networks 
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